Stewardship Committee minutes, April 13, 2019


Meeting started at 8:30 with a prayer said by Father Leo.

In attendance: Father Leo, Father Jorge, Ann Paige , Lou Tyrrell, Bob Creary, Toni and Ray Woerner, Deb Smith and Cathy Matulewicz. Tim Moniot was out of town.

Minutes: from previous meeting were approved as written.

Old Business: 
Areas needing more volunteers and new ministries were gone over for the tithe of talent leading to Pentecost. This is for new people signing up, not for recommitment. Areas included were: Altar servers with looking to add adult servers for funerals and masses, Eucharistic Ministers for the nursing homes, Finance Council, office support-data entry involving parish-soft, RCIA scripture break and adding new ministries of housekeeping(especially at St Mikes church , parish center, and rectory), and prayer chain tree. Prayer chain tree may have special appeal to those who don’t go out often. There can still be help added to Liturgy and Stewardship committees. Different areas need to be talked up prior to Pentecost.
Name tags are still going to be done, probably in the summer.

New Business: 
Ann Paige and Deb Smith will work on the forms for sign up and send out to members for approval. Sample forms will be in the bulletin prior to Pentecost. The forms will then be available in the pews and entrances on Pentecost to fill out and have back in 1 or 2 weeks. The theme for the tithe of talent is Tongues of Fire. Each ministry will be recognized with volunteers being asked to stand. After all ministries have been recognized, all volunteers will be asked to stand together.
Volunteers from Parish Council will speak on the different ministries as they are introduced. We still need to keep the communication going.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting ended at 9:50 am with everyone praying the Lord’s Prayer together.

Next meeting: May 11, 2019

Cathy Matulewicz—- secretary

